
 
 
From: Hayes Gori <hayes@hayesthelawyer.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 1:54 PM 
To: David Greetham <dgreetham@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: FW: Wintergreen Townhomes - PLN51836 SUB/SPR/CUPA - submission of materials for land use 
application 

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
 
From: Hayes Gori  
Sent: Friday, June 11, 2021 2:17 PM 
To: Lara Lant <llant@bainbridgewa.gov>; Kelly Tayara <ktayara@bainbridgewa.gov>; David Greetham 
<dgreetham@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: BARBARA SMITH <smithhouse4@comcast.net>; Nicholas Smith <nick.centralhighlands@gmail.com>; 
Barry Keenan <Bkeenan1563@gmail.com>; Karen Bazar <karenbazar@cbbain.com>; Alycia Levengood 
<Alycia.centralhighlands@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Wintergreen Townhomes - PLN51836 SUB/SPR/CUPA - submission of materials for land use 
application 

 
Lara, Kelly & Dave, 
 
Thanks. Yes, the link embedded within the e-mail works on my computer.  
 
*** Please make sure the DRB members are aware of and understand the embedded link because it is 
essential to a productive meeting on June 21 that they review the video, new renderings and floor plans 
beforehand. *** 
 
Also, in reviewing the three links that Lara provided, I don’t see any of the letters of support that were 
provided before the PPM on 2/25/2021. Attached is a 2/24/2021 e-mail from Jane Rasely with a link to a 
city file that has the five letters of support. Also attached is a photo of the city file indicating the letters 
from Beattie, Sutorius, Syvertsen, Paige and Sussman. And attached are the five letters themselves. Will 
you please include all of these letters in the SUB, SPR and CUPA city files and alert the DRB members 
that they were added to the files? 
 
Also, a friend of mine, Zach Anderson, told me he submitted a letter of support a day or two before the 
PPM; however, I don’t see it in any of the files. He would’ve sent it to Kelly’s e-mail and/or the 
pcd@bainbridgewa.gov address. 
 
Thanks, 
Hayes 
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